9/18/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Milliken Investors

STATE OF

COLORADO Treitz - DNR, Rebecca <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>

Milliken Investors

Callie Fiddes <cfiddes@gwogco.com> Thu, Sep 17, 2015 at 3:57 PM
To: "Treitz - DNR, Rebecca" <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>
Cc: John Noto - DNR <john.noto@state.co.us>

During the drilling phase, Great Western plans to construct sound/visual walls that will be placed along the
northern, western and southern edges of the pad. This will also assist to block out any lighting from nearby
occupied structures. Where possible, drilling rig and completion equipment engine exhaust will be directed away
from occupied buildings. Sealed tanks with pressure relief valves and emissions controls will also be utilized
during the production phase.

0 Calic Fiddes
Regulatory Compliance Specialist
Direct: 303.398.0550

Fox: 866.742.1784

Privileged / Confidential information may be contained in this message. This information is intended solely for use by the individual entity
named as the recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of
this communication is prohibited. In such case, you should destroy this communication and notify the sender by reply email.

From: Treitz - DNR, Rebecca [mailto:rebecca.treitz@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 3:54 PM

To: Callie Fiddes

Cc: John Noto - DNR

Subject: Re: Milliken Investors
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